Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, January 09, 2017 3:40 PM

To: ‘Brenyah-Addow@oaklandnet.com’

Cc: 'HLee@oaklandcityattorney.org’; 'joehernon@gmail.com’; Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Conference call - ACDEH Correspondence RO3192. 411 W MacArthur Blvd

Happy New Year Maurice,

Our conference call scheduled for today at 3:00PM did not appear to go through. We wish to resolve outstanding
impediments to moving the subject project forward.

Please provide several dates and times for scheduling a conference call. Upon review of our schedule, Alameda County
Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) will select a date and time and send out invite.

Additionally, as we were unable to leave a voice mail message today, we will send out an email reminder the day prior to
confirm the call.

Thank you,
Keith Nowell

Keith Nowell PG, CHG

Hazardous Materials Specialist

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda , CA 94502-6540

phone: 510 / 567 - 6764

fax: 510 /337 -9335

email: keith.nowell@acgov.org




